
U. S. Coast Guard

Russian Naval Forces direct U.S. Fishing Vessels to depart fishing grounds

On 26 August 2020, Russian naval vessels and aircraft involved in the Russian Exercise 
OCEAN SHIELD encountered the U.S. domestic fishing fleet legally fishing in the U.S. Exclusive 
Economic Zone (EEZ) of the Bering Sea. The Russian naval vessels and aircraft directed those 
fishing vessels to depart the area due to safety concerns associated with a missile launch.
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F/V NORTHERN JAEGER

F/V MARK I

F/V BRISTOL LEADER

Ropucha Class Landing Ship

Grisha Corvette

Oscar Class Submarine

F/V BLUE NORTH

F/V VESTERAALEN

Ilyushin Il-38

B5 USCG Russia US EEZ Incident 
October 2020



How to receive HYDROPAC Warnings

NGA Maritime Safety Information website: 
https://msi.nga.mil/NavWarnings

Mariners can subscribe to receive email updates (via Iridium, 
INMARSAT, Globalstar, or other method of internet access) at 
sea:

https://msi.nga.mil/subscribe?type=navWarnings

Points of Contact:
Maritime Safety Office:

571-557-5409 Webmaster_NSS@nga.mil
Maritime Safety Information Web site:

314-676-6906 Webmaster_NSS@nga.mil
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